
Crestwood Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes 
May 19, 2017 

Meeting called to order 7:38a.m. 

Welcome: Laura Greene, President 

2017-18 Board Elections 

• Open Nominations 

o Kelly Albini nominated for President 

 All votes aye 

o Maggie Slabbekoern-Kreger nominated for Vice President of 

Programs 

 All votes aye 

Principal’s Report- Nicole Peterson 

 Thanks to the PTO for a great year 

o Specifically for helping fund a STEM assembly (grades 2-5) 

o Also, special thanks for outgoing board members, Laura Greene 

and Becki Morrow 

 Upcoming events- 

o Field Day today- thanks to the volunteers 

o Family Whitecaps Game- May 23, huge turnout 

o 5th Grade Chicago trip- June 2 

o Device Turn-in day- June 5 (Computers, ipads, chargers, cases, 

etc.) 

 Next year- the technology insurance fee will decrease to 

$25 from $30 



o 5th Grade party- June 6 

o Talent Show- June 7 

o Half days- June 7-9, with June 9 being the last day of school 

 Be on the lookout for next year’s welcome brochures.  They will be 

coming home in the report card folders.  Open house info will be 

included. 

 2017-2018 school year to begin for students on Aug. 28th 

o Aug. 21- DK/K orientation (evening)- presentation format 

o Aug. 23- 1st-5th grades drop-in style open house.  Teachers will 

create presentations that can be viewed online. 

 Staff Retiring! Kathy Chittenden and Kim Smith- retirement breakfast 

June 7 (open to the community) 

President’s Report- Laura Greene 

o Approval of February Minutes- Kelly Albini, second Becki Morrow 

o Thanks for a smooth year 

VP- Volunteer Coordination- Jen Baker 

o Volunteer sign-ups will go out early this year 

o Committee Chairs- see form 

o Still in need of volunteers to chair Pastries with Parents, Spirit 

Wear, and Carnival 

VP- Programs- Becki Morrow 

o Teacher appreciation week- thanks for volunteers for luncheon, huge 

success, thanks from teachers for blankets and great food 



Treasurer’s Report- Addie Guzman 

o Final Budget- (see form)  

o Added donations to STEM ($750) and 5th grade party ($500) 

o Working Budget 2017-2018 

o Added STEM and Watchdogs kick-off party 

o Activity Pass- amounts will remain the same as the current 

school year 

New Business- 

o Meeting times likely will remain early (730am)- good turnout, also 

gives teachers the ability to be there 

o Discussed posting meeting reminders closer to actual date 

o Some teachers are noting meeting dates in their newsletters 

2017-2018 PTO Executive Board  

President: Kelly Albini (confirmed) 

Vice President of Programs: Maggie Slabbekoern-Kreger (confirmed) 

Vice President of Volunteers: Jen Baker (confirmed) 

Treasurer: Addie Guzman (confirmed) 

Secretary: Jill Jameson (confirmed) 

Meeting Adjourned 8:06 a.m. 
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Jill Jameson, Secretary 

 


